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THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY OPERATION 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
All Pacer Stacktrain services with cutoffs scheduled for Thanksgiving Day, 
Thursday, November 23, 2000 will not operate. 
 
All Pacer Stacktrain services operating with volume tendered to the network prior to 
Thanksgiving Day will continue to operate through to destination.  Some services may 
occur delay depending upon rail carrier crew availability during holiday.    
 
Those services with scheduled arrivals and availability on Thanksgiving Day 
will be delayed 24 hours due to the holiday.  Rail terminals supporting the 
Pacer Stacktrain network will be closed Thanksgiving Day. 
 
Union Pacific and CSX have published specific terminal operating hours for 
the holiday.  Since the list is too lengthy to replicate in this document, please 
contact your local Pacer Customer Support or Sales Representative 
regarding specific terminals or Pacer Stacktrain services.  
 
Wishing you and your families a happy and safe Thanksgiving. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and for choosing Pacer Stacktrain. 
 


